
Oak class 
Another busy learning week in school. I hope that you have all had a 
good learning week at home. Thank you for the photos of home 
learning that were sent to me this week, as always it is lovely to see 
what you have been doing.  

Included is a selection of photos from year 6 too as they like to see 
their work on the weekly photo montage and see what their friends are 
doing at home too.   

Mrs Cox.                         

                                                                      

        

 

                        

This week in school 
we watched the 
videos about Viking 
artefacts and 
created our own 
out of clay. 



    

   

      

The children in school also used 
some of the watercolour 
painting techniques they learnt 
last week to create a landscape 
or seascape. 

We’ve also been busy planning and writing 
our own Dream Giver story and doing the 
White Rose maths work. 

Florence and Kirby’s science 
experiments look far more 
successful and colourful than 
the one I did in class. Well done 
scientists! 



                                        

                                                                                            

 

                         

A great Viking shield Kirby. It looks 
as though you have also made an 
attachment to the back that you 
hold it with. Kirby also achieved 
another high score this week on his 
arithmetic test. Keep up the good 
work. 

Alfie’s mark making is fabulous – it 
must have taken him ages! He has also 
found a newt in his pond. Alfie is 
becoming our very own wildlife expert! 
He is also achieving high scores in his 
arithmetic test each week. Well done. 



   

Nathan’s had another busy learning week – 
lots of photos of his work but I loved his 
drawings so wanted to share. Well done 
Nathan, keep up the good work. 


